
DISCIPLINE CASE REPORT: 2017-05 

SVMA Discipline Committee 

 

On May 14, 2019, the Discipline Committee of the Saskatchewan Veterinary Medical 
Association (SVMA) convened a hearing to determine an outcome in case #2017-05, a 
complaint referred to the Discipline Committee by the Professional Conduct Committee against 
Dr Kevin Anderson. 

The complaint involved Dr Anderson’s having failed to correct deficiencies in a veterinary 
practice for which he was the veterinarian of record and having failed to maintain adequate 
veterinary medical records. 

The Discipline Committee agreed to accept the terms of a joint submission agreement between 
the Professional Conduct Committee and Dr Anderson with the following terms: 

That Dr Anderson 

1. Be required to pay fines totaling $900.00 to the SVMA by July 20, 2019. 
2. Be required to pay costs capped at $60,000.00 to the SVMA by July 20, 2019. 
3. Be required to complete a veterinary medical record-keeping course that is 

recommended and approved by the SVMA Registrar and that he provide proof of 
completion to the Registrar by November 15, 2019. 

4. Receive a letter of reprimand.  


